

New Hampshire Department of Energy 21 South Fruit St, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301 registrations@energy.nh.gov

November 23, 2021

RE: DE 16-760

Voluntary Withdrawal of Registrations as a CEPS

Dear Executive Secretary,

In compliance with PUC Chapter 2003.08 and PUC Chapter 2004.15, please consider this notice as a voluntary withdrawal of registration and the subsequent renewal application by PNE Energy Supply, LLC d/b/a Power New England LLC.

PNE maintains that it has not served customers within the last 120 days and no customers or utilities are affected by this withdrawal as PNE has not served customers throughout the calendar years of 2021 and 2020.

If there are any questions, please contact us by email at <u>regulatory@powerne.com</u> or via written notice to the address below.

5 Dartmouth Drive, Suite 301 Auburn, NH 03032

Sincerely,

Howard Plante

PNE Energy Supply, LLC

her fini